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To whom it may concern, 
My husband and I do not want the library closed in the Redwood, Papanui 
Bishopdale area We use the Redwood one and my Grandaughter constantly 
uses the Bishopdale one. I thought the idea was too encourage young one to 
read more but this wont help. 
Ina & Russell Steele 
17 Mounter Ave 
Northwood 

 


